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Date:  26 August 2016 
 
To:  Kate Miller, Provost and Vice President of Academic Affairs 
  Anne Alexander, Associate Vice President of Academic Affairs 
 
From:  Michael V. Pishko 
  Dean, College of Engineering & Applied Science 
 
RE:  Environmental Engineering Program Review 
 
As per instructions from Academic Affairs, the Environmental Engineering M.S. program has been 
reviewed.  This program is administered by the College of Engineering & Applied Science, not an 
individual department.  Pursuant to UW guidelines for program review, the college has elected 
not to review this program and recommends it be eliminated due to the lack of student demand 
and the loss of several key faculty members in this area over the last few years.  Elimination of 
the program will not impact current faculty or staff strength in any way. 
 
cc: Steve Barrett, Megan Barber, File 
 


